
 
 
 

 
 

FOI REF: 15707 

RESPONSE SENT: 9.6.25 

 

Request 

This is a freedom of information request surrounding the Prevent Strategy 

programme in the 2024-25, 2023-24, 2022-23, 2021-22 and 2020-21 financial 

years.  

Please provide me with the following:  

How much did your organisation receive in Prevent Strategy programme funding in 

each of the following financial years: 2020-21, 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24 and 

2024-25?  

A breakdown of where this money was spent by your organisation in each of the 

following financial years: 2020-21, 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24 and 2024-25.  

Which council department is responsible for administering Prevent Strategy 

spending (please list all applicable).  

By ‘where this money was spent’ please provide the organisation names that you 

gave money to, how much each received and what reasons/projects they were 

given it for.  

If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information 

exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide 

advice and assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to how I can 

refine my request.    

 

Response 

The city council has not directly received funds to deliver against a Prevent 

Strategy in any of the financial years listed. Hampshire and Isle of Wight is a 

two tier authority with the Upper Tier (Hampshire County Council) developing 

and managing a collective Prevent Strategy in collaboration with local districts 

and boroughs.  

Winchester City Council does not hold the information required in this FOI. 

 


